
    Summer is over!  Welcome back   WheatleyLions 

 L Our first Trip of the Month Draw will be held on Tuesday Sept. 9th so be sure to hand in your

stubs and money.  There are still a few tickets available if you know of anyone who wants one.

  L      Don’t  forget the start of a new Lions year means that our Club Dues need to be paid, so
please see Treasurer Lion Wayne at the next meeting.

The next regular meeting of the Wheatley Lions Club is on Tues. Sept. 9th  at the Car Barn

Restaurant.  Socializing will be  at 6:30pm  and meeting at 7:00 pm.                                           
              
   
President’s Message
    
       I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone back to our 2014-2015 Lions year.  I hope
everyone had a pleasant summer.
        One of my goals this year will be to increase our membership.  I am sure that we have some
men and women in the community who would be interested in joining the Club.  “ Just Ask”.
        Our new Governor has chosen not to make official visits to Clubs this year unless requested.      
Unfortunately many members in the District will never have an opportunity to meet Governor John.
         Looking forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday night at the meeting.
                                                    

                                                                         George Vary

       Our Zone 2 Chair this year is Lion Curtis Marwood from Chatham and our first Zone Advisory
Meeting is scheduled for Sept. 23rd in Leamington.  He has scheduled his official visit for our club
on February 10th, 2015.   We have as yet recieved no information about the directory and it is not
updated on the A-1 website.  I will pass on the info once I have it, that is why there is no cover page
for this bulletin.
        We sent a check to Chatham Kent Library ( Wheatley Branch) for $200.00 for the Summer
Reading Program as we have the past several years. Looking forward to seeing everyone and
catching up on all that has happened over the summer.

Two Creeks Tree Dedication Ceremony
         Please don’t forget to come out to the ceremony on Sunday September 21st  at the Pavillion at
Two Creeks.  The Wheatley Lions Club purchased and planted a tree in memory of Lion Francis
Armstrong and we would like to show our support as a club to Doreen and the family. 

FYI

 Lions Clubs International is the world’s largest service club organization.  We have 1.3 million
members in  more than 46,000 clubs worldwide.

Lions are everywhere.  We’re men and women who are active in community projects in over 200
countries and geographic areas.

Lions have a dynamic history.  Founded in 1917, we are best known for fighting blindness- it’s part
of our history as well as our work today.  But we also perform volunteer work for many different
kinds of community projects- caring for the environment, feeding the hungry and aiding seniors and
the disabled.
               Our motto is “ WE SERVE ”.                     

International President Joe Preston’s Theme 2014-2015
is  “ Strengthen the Pride”


